## **BUDGET WORKSHOP OCTOBER 28, 2011**

A budget workshop was held on Friday, October 28, 2011 at the Mayfield Municipal Complex 28 N School Street. The meeting was called to order at 9AM and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance led by Supervisor Richard Argotsinger.

The board went over the budget line by line making necessary adjustments.

A large discussion was held on the budget for fire district 1 with Councilman Humphrey disagreeing with the budget and tax rate.

RES# 143 CHANGE BUDGET FROM TENATIVE TO PRELIMINARY On motion by Councilman Humphrey seconded by Councilman Coletti the following resolution was ADOPTED 5 AYES (Argotsinger, Coletti, Humphrey, Ruliffson, Van Allen)

RESOLVED that the Town of Mayfield approves to change the budget from tentative to preliminary.

On motion by Councilman Van Allen seconded by Councilman Coletti the meeting was adjourned at 10:55 AM 5 ayes (Argotsinger, Coletti, Humphrey, Ruliffson, Van Allen)

Sincerely:

Dorothy Hart Town Clerk RMC